

BRISBANE CITY COUNCIL

Councillor Graham Quirk
Chairman Roads, Transapex & Traffic
GPO Box 1434
Brisbane Qld 4001
Telephone 07 3403 5435 Facsimile 07 3403 4382
Email tmpc@brisbane.qld.gov.au
Internet www.brisbane.qld.gov.au



Councillor Graham M Quirk

19 September 2007

Mr B G Wilson 45 Blackwood Avenue MORNINGSIDE QLD 4170

Dear Barry

This is just a short note to acknowledge receipt of your letter and accompanying letter to the Police Commissioner.

I will correspond with you again when I have read the letter in depth and discussed with Council's Road Use Management Officers. I have already written to Road Use Management about this matter (6 September) and awaiting a response from them.

Yours sincerely

GRAHAM QUIRK

Chairman

Roads, TransApex and Traffic

Lord Mayor's Spokesman for Public Transport

P.S. You may be interested to know that over the past three years Brisbane's debt has been reduced by 18%.